From: no-reply@caspio.com

To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 1:34:56 AM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/07/2021 01:34:50

Commenter Info:

DENNY HENRIKSON

8651 MORRIS LN

RAPID CITY South Dakota, 57703

Email: denson1932@hotmail.com Phone: 6053932232

Comments :

We have a 2019 Chevy Bolt EV and don't drive it much since there would need to be a re-
charge station 1/2 way between Rapid City and Sioux Falls...i believe that is at Kennebec. Yet
South Dakota has imposed a $50 annual surcharge on plug-in vehicles and threatens to up that
to $150/ annual.
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